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Bike Day & Bring Your Wheels to School 
Last Friday over 30 students, parents, teachers and 
grandparents rode their bike/scooter or walked to school 
via the Green Corridor. It was a relaxing way to start the 
day as we rode/strolled through the picturesque scenery 
of the nature strip. The general suggestion was it needs to 
be done at least once a term!  
 
During the day, all students were given an opportunity to 
ride their bike or scooter on the basketball court. Miss K 
started the session with a bike safety talk and game of 
Kahoot. Students then completed obstacles on their bikes. 
Overall, the students enjoyed Wheels Day and just 
requested longer on their bikes and during breaks. Next 
Wheels Day we might be able to go down to Redman 
Oval to test out the BMX track when it is completed.  
 
Thank you to all the parents who made the Wheels Day 
possible by organising for their child’s bike or scooter to 
be at school.  
 
PSSA Netball 
Good luck to our girls’ netball team who will be competing 
against West Wyalong Public School on Wednesday. 
After the game, selections for the Lower Lachlan netball 
team will take place. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Canteen 
Over the holidays, our canteen will be gutted, flooring 
lifted, new cupboards installed and stainless-steel  
benches fitted. This will make our canteen safer and more 
user friendly for both canteen and our Kitchen program.   
 

A Tolerant Focus  
This week and next week, staff and students are focusing 
on tolerance. Students are developing an understanding 
of what tolerance is: meaning the ability to accept others 
for their differences, in their race, culture, learning needs, 
habits, and even beliefs. To help our students have a 
successful future, they need to be able to work with 
others. They need to not be afraid, to step outside their 
comfort zone and to understand, learn, respect and 
appreciate others. Tolerance is not about accepting bad 
behaviour but accepting ‘people’ for who they are and 
treating those how you wish to be treated.    
 

Andrew Plant 
The Bland Shire Council and Cathy from the library have 
organised Andrew Plant, a Melbourne based illustrator, 
mural artist, author, science educator and theatre 
designer, to visit our school on Friday. Andrew is five-time 
CBCA notable book award winner. In his workshops, 
Andrew will guide students through the process of 
creating a picture book, focusing on the importance of 
strong characters and simple clear narratives.   
 

 
 
Have a wonderful week! 
Kylie Taylor 
Principal 

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 

At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

Week 10 Term 1                  28th March 2023 



 
 

PSSA Netball Round 1 & LL Trials 

Wednesday 29th March 

 

NRL Visit – 3/6 

Thursday 30th March 

 

Author Visit 

Friday 31st March 

 

PSSA Tennis Round  

Tuesday 4th April 

 

Anzac Day Ceremony 

Wednesday 5th April 

 

Easter Hat Parade 

Thursday 6th April 

 

Last Day of Term 1 

Thursday 6th April 

 

First Day of Term 2 

Wednesday 26th April 

 

Whole School Cross Country 

Friday 28th April 

Order forms attached. 
Place orders by  

Friday 19th May 2023 

Andrew Plant - Author 

SRC Bulb Fundraiser 
 

Please place orders by 6/4/2023 
 

Spare catalogues can be picked up at the 
front office. 

 
Online orders can be made at: 

 
www.bulbfundraiser.com.au/WYALONGPS 



 

 

  

SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 

Miller Pratt    for consistently being respectful of others. 
Farley Tillman   for consistently being focused on her learning. 
Dustin Nicholson  for working towards his learning goals. 
Aiden Harrison  for working hard on growing his mindset and seeing what he can achieve 

when he applies himself to all areas of learning. 
Alexsa Burns  for approaching math with enthusiasm. 
Sarenah Murray for always using class time effectively. 
Paige Jackson   for taking responsibility for her own learning, especially reading. 
Dustin Scott   for being persistent with known sounds to decode words when reading. 
Sonny Grintell for always looking at the teacher waiting for instructions. 
Skyla Wilton   for being a supportive class member during partnered fluency reading. 
Mason Moore  for demonstrating an increase in confidence when attempting challenging   

tasks. 
Tiarni Imrie for enthusiastically embracing new learning experiences even when they are 

a challenge. 
  
  

  



  



  



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

  



 


